
 

 

 

           
             Monday 19th July 

 
Dear parents / carers of children in Larch Class, 
 
As you are aware, the end of year 6 will unfortunately be different for Larch Class this year.  
However, it takes more than a bubble bursting to stop the fun!  Over the next 2 days Larch class is 
invited to attend an array of fun Google Meets which can all be joined using their Gsuite login and 
the code CYPUPPER.  Please see the timetable below: 
 
Wednesday 21st July 2021 
 
9.15am – Gold Award Assembly 
The whole school will be joining this Meet to find out who the two overall Pegasus People Gold 
Award winners are from each class. 
 
11.00am - Viewing of the end of year production ‘The Next Big Step’  
We filmed a full dress rehearsal last week so we would like to view this together as a year group.  As 
long as the technology holds up, we would like the children to keep their cameras and microphones 
on for this showing so that we can all experience the joys and laughter together.  
 
1.30pm – Year 6 Talent Show 
Since this year’s Year 6 children are all so talented, we are going to have an afternoon where they 
are all given the opportunity to show off their own special talents.  
 
Thursday 22nd July 2021 
 
9.30am – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
As you will be aware, the Year 6 leavers’ assembly is going to be held on Google Meet and parents 
are invited to attend – we hope that many of you can join us.  The leavers’ hoodies and yearbooks 
will be handed out at this assembly.  However, since Larch class will not be in school, please expect a 
visit from a member of staff delivering your child’s hoodies and belongings from school.  We would 
love it if your child joined the leavers’ assembly wearing their leavers’ hoodie.  
 
Whilst this is not the ideal end to their primary school career, Larch class are, once again, showing 
what wonderful and resilient children they are.  It has been a real pleasure having them as a part of 
Cypress Primary School and we hope that these final events will create some fantastic memories for 
them. 
 
King regards, 
The Year 6 Team 


